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In order to go green and save our precious funds, you will only be receiving this message via email

October 16th, 2014
at the Consulate General of France

ÉDITO

Dear Friends,

I am particu-
larly proud 
to be elec-

ted the 11th 
president of 

l’Entraide Française. 
I am looking forward to work 
and share with you all the good 
deeds we can and will accom-
plish together.
Briefly, I am a board certified 
dermatologist born and raised 
in Paris, currently in private 
practice and clinical professor 
of Dermatology at Mount Sinai 
hospital.	  
My first thought is our gala at 
the French consulate on Octo-
ber 16th 2014. Not only do I 
hope you will save the date to 
be with us but also , if I may ask 
you to think today of how you 
can help with our auction.

We do need donations and 
everybody can help by asking 
donations from, your favorite 
restaurant, your company or 
the company you work for, 
your favorite store and your 
vacation hotel or your gym for 
example.
Each donor will be displayed on 
our website list and detailed in 
our annual report. 
Another way you can help is by 
joining our fantastic team of 
“volontaires”.
Do not hesitate to contact me 
to that effect.
Finally, I would like to to wish 
Michele Altier, our departing 
president all the best in her 
new life and I hope she will join 
the gala as the honoree for the 
year 2014.

Wishing you a good summer,

Dr Sylvie Epelbaum
drsylvie.epelbaum@entraidefrancaisenyc.org
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Annual Report 2013
Learn about a year filled with 

significant achievements in 
the 2013 Entraide Française 

Annual Report.
> Click here

ANNUAL REPORT 2013

Annual Fund
 The Annual campaign helps 
the volunteers and the 
board to set realistic  goals 
for the year to come (see 
the Annual report 2013  

below). So far this year, 
thanks to thoughtful 
contributions from 

volunteers and friends of 
l’Entraide, we have raised 

$12,000. It’s a great success for our community. But the 
Campaign is not over. Please, continue to DONATE online 
all year long.  > Click here
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Concert
On April 12th, friends of L’entraide gathered 
to a concert on Park Avenue. Noemi Gasparini, 
a rising violinist, Young Talent 2013, gave us 
a superb performance to help raise funds for 
the Entraide Francaise. She played  works of 
Beethoven, Ravel et Respighi accompanied by 
a young and talented pianist
At the post-concert party, guests took a chance 
to mingle while they enjoy a «flute de champagne» 
Thank you Noemi for giving  back to l’Entraide 
in such a wonderful way. 

http://www.entraidefrancaisenyc.org/donate/
http://www.entraidefrancaisenyc.org/our-mission/

